
Verbal Update for Information:
Action taken re: COVID-19 and 

potential Project impacts



Project Status

ÅThe Project Team and Project contractors are 
actively monitoring the status of the COVID-19 
public health emergency and are taking 
additional precautions to protect our staff, 
contractors, and the public

ÅConstruction ƛǎ ƻƴƎƻƛƴƎ ŀǘ ŀƭƭ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ tǊƻƧŜŎǘΩǎ 
sites in accordance with guidelines established 
by the Provincial Health Officer



Action Taken re: COVID-19

ÅAll Project contractors have implemented 
additional precautions to ensure the health 
and safety of their workers

ÅThese measures follow the direction set by the 
B.C. Government, including: 
Åemphasizing the importance of maintaining social 
distance, 

Åincreasing handwashing stations, 

Åreducing in-person meetings and 

Åincreasing cleaning of common areas



Potential Project Impacts

ÅMany contractors have advised that they are 
beginning to see cost and schedule impacts
ÅImpacts include 
Ålabour availability; 
Åwork modifications to comply with provincial 

guidelines; and 
Ådelays to the delivery of equipment, supplies and 

services

ÅThe Project Team will continue to monitor and 
follow the direction of the government during this 
evolving situation
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Funding Source
Maximum 

Contribution

Funding Received 

in the Reporting 

Period

Funding Received 

to Date

Government of Canada (Building 

Canada Fund)
$120M - $98.0M

Government of Canada (Green 

Infrastructure Fund)
$50M $4.9M $40.7M

Government of Canada 

(P3 Canada Fund)
$41M - -

Government of British Columbia $248M - $62.0M-

Federation of Canadian 

Municipalities
$346K - -

TOTAL $459.3M $4.9M $200.7M




